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PRESS RELEASE 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

From: Hunt County Judge 

Date:3/27/2020, 8:00pm 

Re: Reduction of Official COVID-19 Results in Hunt County 

On March 27, 2020, the state reported that Hunt County had a 
second positive COVID-19 test result.  However, the Hunt 
County Health Department completed an initial investigation and 
determined that the individual in question, who was not tested 
locally, moved away from that location over a year ago.  The state 
has been notified and has corrected the number back to one 
positive test result on the state website.  The state’s website 
includes a map that can be accessed at 
“dshs.state.tx.us/coronavirus” by clicking on the “Texas Case 
Counts” link. 

 


